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Provincial Capitol Compound, Guinhawa, City of Malolos

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR DISSEMINATION OR ADVISORY FOR THE TRAINING-WORKSHOP ON UNPACKING
AND SIMPLIFYING ACTION RESEARCH

Dear Madam:

Greetings from Asian Center of Education, Research and Training for Innovation (ACERT)!

ACERT is a PRC accredited continuing professional development provider and NEAP authorized learning
service provider that aims to uphold excellence in conducting sound research, facilitating professional
development, providing technical competencies and initiating professional associations among individuals,
organizations and institutions with the goal of achieving social transformation and innovation

On December 8-10, 2023, we will be conducting a training-workshop titled, Unpacking and Simplifying
Action Research: An International Seminar-Workshop on the Basics of Action Research in Scientific Writing and
Publication Process at Hiyas Convention Center, Malolos City.

This training-workshop is designed with mentoring program toward crafting an action research for
presentation during our research conference on October 2023. This training aims to inculcate among
professionals like teachers the significance of scientific research and publication in their professional practice and
how can research serve as a tool of decision-making that shall address issues and concerns besetting their work.

There is a minimal registration fee of P3,000 to cover the training cost. Group packages and discounts
are also offered. Interested participants may contact our Secretariat, Ms. Juliet C. Carolino (0966-412-8166).

In this regard, we are requesting your good office to support this program through a wide dissemination
of invitation to our educators and issuance of advisory, which we can disseminate to our prospective participants.

Attached herewith are pertinent documents for your reference.

For more queries, you may contact ACERT Secretariat through telephone number (02)7503-8299, mobile
numbers, 0966-412-8166, 09772376763, and email address, acertlst@gmail.com.

We hope that these requests merit your most favorable consideration.
Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Mark Ahthory Velasco, Ph.D.
Executive Director

Unit 3318, Admiral Baysuites, Aldecoa Street, Barangay 701, Malate, Manila, Philippines
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